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• 22nd January—Y1-5 Homework 

sent out  
• 23rd January—Hodgkin Star 

gazing evening 
• 27th January—Hodgkin Moon 

landing day 
• 29th January – KS2 poetry week  
• 2nd February—Coffee Morning—

Supporting Behaviours 
• 5th February—Homework due in 
• 12th February—Parent Meetings 
• 19th Feb—Half Term  
• 28th February— Anning class 

SATS preparation Zoom 
 

 
 
 

 
• 6th March—Edison class trip—

Warwick Castle 
• 15th March – Whole School Come 

and Learn – Reading Focus 
8.40am-9am  

• 28th March—Last day of Spring 
term 

• 16th April—Start of Summer 
term 

• w/c 29th April—Hodgkin class 
Bikeability Level 2 

• Friday 17th May—Coffee Morn-
ing—Raising Confident Children 

 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Celebration Assembly — well done to these children 
who shared their fantastic work in Celebration Assembly 
this week.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Twitter/ X 
Remember you can find us on X 
@JohnHellins. We love to see your tweets 
and any photos you share.  Following us on X is a 
great way of feeling involved with the school. 

Parent and Teacher Meetings 
These are now open for booking. Please make 
sure that you book your in person appoint-
ment by 9th February. Bookings are made as 
normal on the Parents Evening Booking Sys-
tem, which is linked on our website in the 
Quick Links section. Bookings will close at 
11:00pm on Friday 9th February. Thank you. 

Home Learning 
Just a reminder that homework will be 
coming home on Monday 22nd and the 
children in Years 1-5 have 2 weeks to 
complete and return it.  
Thank you for your support with this. 

Parking 
Our neighbours are fantastic and in-
credibly supportive of our 
school. Please help us to maintain a 
great relationship with them by mak-
ing sure that you park safely and 
avoid parking across dropped curbs 
and driveways. There is always space 
to park in the Sports and Social Club 
car park which is only a few minutes 
walk away. Thank you. 

Library 
Don’t forget that our library is open on Thursdays 
after school for family library time. Feel free to 
drop in to read, choose books or to talk with Mrs 
Rose about reading. 
  

Admin Vacancy 
We are recruiting for a senior  
administrator to work in our school 
office.  
The hours are 8.30-4.30 Monday - 
Thursday and 8.30-3.30 on Friday. 
Please contact the School Office for 
more information. 

Sport Leader Coaching 
Our Year 5 pupils enjoyed a day learn-
ing about being a sports leader. They 
are looking forward to supporting oth-
ers on the playground later in the year.   


